
Ref: KEA/2021-22/Notice/05     Dated: 22nd April 2021 

 

Office of the Principal :: Kaziranga English Academy 

 

ISSUE OF BOOKS :  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

You are requested to collect books from school w.e.f. 23rd April 2021, Friday. 

Those who are unable to collect the books from school campus are 

requested to send their postal / courier address in the following WhatsApp 

no. 9127068166 mentioning name & class of the student at the earliest. 

Kindly note that the books will be issued only to the students who have taken 

admission / paid the first installment. 

Thank you, 

Dr. Manoj Kumar Choudhury 
Principal 


